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Bulletin # 315

6 October 2020

Dear Stakeholders,

ADJUSTMENTS TO THE SHED 10 ONE STOP BARREL SHOP OPERATIONS

Due to the necessary measures implemented as a result of the Covid-19 pandemic, there is currently an operational
backlog at the Shed 10 One Stop Barrel Shop. It is as such that immediate action is being taken to treat with this
expeditiously. The Port of Port-of-Spain therefore wishes to advise its stakeholders of the following adjustments:

e The One-Stop Barrel Shop will continue to facilitate, exclusively, the delivery of personal effects (non-trade)
between the hours of 7:00am to 2:00pm - Monday to Friday.

e The One-Stop Barrel Shop will continue to facilitate the delivery of commercial cargo (trade) between the
hours of 7:00am to 2:00pm - Monday to Friday.

e The unstuffing and delivery of Commercial cargo (trade) will also be facilitated at Shed 4, between the hours
of 7:00am to 4:00pm- Monday to Friday.

e LCL containers with full consignments of commercial cargo (trade) will be unstuffed and cargo delivered at
Shed 4.

e LCL containers with mixed consignments, that is, .both personal effects (non-trade) and commercial cargo
(trade), will continue to be unstuffed and cargo delivered at Shed 10.

e Customers of commercial cargo (trade) should contact the Shed 10 office at 623-2901 ext. 194 or may refer to

the website at www.patnt.com, for unstuffing details before proceeding to make the necessary arrangements

for the delivery of cargo.

e Kindly note that the appointment system at the One Stop Barrel Shop remains in effect.

Please be reminded that these adjustments are in the best interest of all stakeholders.

Thank you for your understanding with regards to the present operations and your continued cooperation in adhering
to the safety measures, while conducting business at the Port of Port of Spain.

If further clarification or information is required, please do not hesitate to contact Patricia Persad E-mail:

patriciap@patnt.com Phone: 623-2901 ext.276 or 686-4141 or Ricardo Gonzales E-mail: ricardog@patnt.com
Phone: 623-2901 ext. 257 or 740-3805.




